
TOWN OF TROY 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

April 10, 2018 
 

 Town Chairman, Roger Mack, opened the special board meeting on Tuesday, April 10, 2018, at 6:00 p.m.  The purpose of the 
meeting was to open and review the bids submitted to the board for repairing and resurfacing various town roads. 
 Board members and town officer present were:  Roger Mack, Don Meise, Jeff Lohr, and Mary Zins.  Others present were:  Jeff 
Anderson, D. L. Gasser Construction, Baraboo; Joe Bass, Fahrner Asphalt Sealers, Waunakee; and Carl Thorsen, Scott Construction, 
Lake Delton. 
 Crack Filling Service, Corp., Cross Plains, representative Scott Herrling, submitted a bid for crack filling the following roads: 
    School/Guhl     $  2,500 
    Skunk Valley        2,500 
    Winke         2,000 
    Cassel         3,000 
     TOTAL    $10,000 
 The following bids were submitted for repairing and resurfacing Cassel Road and the Seitz/Cassel Road Intersection: 

Contractor  Road   2 1/2” Hot Mix  3” Hot Mix   
Scott Construction Seitz Inter.      $ 8,040.56   $ 9,350.30 
D. L. Gasser  Seitz Inter.       10,839.32    11,210.76 
Scott Construction Cassel        95,519.34              111,012.70 
D. L. Gasser  Cassel      100,080.22              114,934.68 

 Bids submitted to seal coat Schauer, Williams, and Winke Roads are: 
  Contractor  Road   Pre-Coated Pea Stone Limestone Chips Fractured Quartz 
  Fahrner  Schauer          $  4,663.00      $  3,410.00       $  3,811.00 
  Scott Construction Schauer              3,863.00          3,360.00 
  Fahrner  Winke             27,997.00        20,472.00         22,881.00 
  Scott Construction Winke             21,540.00        18,821.00 
  Fahrner  Williams            16,517.00        12,077.00         13,499.00 
  Scott Construction Williams            13,596.00        11,827.00 
 No decision was made at this time.  The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 


